Johnny Titsworth

From: Boeke, Bruce <bboeke@blm.gov>

Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2019 9:58 AM

To: Johnny Titsworth

Cc: caweaver@blm.gov; Amos, James; Kyle Adams; Leslie Garvis
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] LA 861896 - GJSAU 22 Inj. Line 6.4.18

To All:

According to my records there was an industry spill within archaeology site LA 86196. At that time the site was
considered significant to protect. Because of the event the archaeology site was recently updated by a contract
archaeology firm.

After review of the report, both the New Mexico Hlstoric Preservation Office and the BLM agreed archaeology site LA
86196 no longer merits protection status. The downgrade of the site protection is not related to the spill but from other
earlier independent events.

In sum, the archaeology staff has no concerns concerning the remediation methods within archaeology site LA 86196.

Bruce Boeke

Lead Archaeologist

Bureau of Land Management
620 E. Greene Street
Carlsbad, NM 88220

575-234-5917

On Thu, Mar 28, 2019 at 9:39 AM Johnny Titsworth <jtitsworth@burnettoil.com> wrote:

Bruce

What is the status of this ARC study / remediation?

Johnny Titsworth

HSE Coordinator

Burnett Oil Co., Inc.
87 Square Lake Rd.

Loco Hills, NM 88255



